
The Wandle Weekly 

Lisa’s Inspirational Quote 

“We may have different religions, different languages, 
different colour skin, BUT we all belong to the human 

race.” - Kofi Annan 
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TOP 3 THIS MONTH 
 

1st - Jake - 9628 points 
2nd - Theo - 7690 points 

3rd - Tyrone - 6924 points 

 

Welcome Back  

Sorry  it has been so long since we sent 

out the Bulletin, but hopefully we will 

get one out each week again moving 

forwards. 

Miss Harris 
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Chris’ Comedy Corner 
What did the duck say when it bought lipstick? 

 
‘’Put it on my bill’’ 

 

 

 

 

This Year for Jeans 4 Genes  day we 

raised £55 .  

The pupils also participated in a  

denim dance-a-thon 

October 1st 2022 marks the beginning 

of Black History Month. Black History 

Month is a  time to educate and enrich 

the world with the importance of Black 

History.  
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FUN IN THE SUN  

TIME IN THE SENSORY SPACE  

 

 

 

GROUP E RECORDING DATA FOR 
AN INVESTIGATION IN SCIENCE  

 

 

 

YEAR 11’S ENJOYING THE LAST BIT 

OF THE SUN 
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ENRICHMENT : SLIME TIME 

 

SCIENCE 

 

Year 8 and 9 have been studying Rela-
tionship and Sex Education within their 
PSHE lessons. We use practical activi-
ties as much as possible to help pupils 
to understand the human reproductive 
system. Here is T exploring the struc-

ture of the uterus and ovaries. 
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A message from SaLT 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We hope you are well rested after the Summer holidays and ready for the year ahead! 
 

At Wandle Valley Academy, we have a varied therapy team supporting the pupils. Over the next 
few weeks, we will be introducing the different therapies available. Some of the pupils will be 
known to the therapy team, but we are also including a few new pupils on our caseload this year. 

First up this week is our team of Speech and Language Therapists! 

We are currently three Speech and Language Therapists working at Wandle Valley Academy. Two 
of our therapists, Rachel and Jess, work with pupils from the Sutton borough. Our third therapist, 
Chevonne, works with both primary and secondary pupils who are from outside the Sutton bor-
ough. 

Below please find a short bio and picture of the three SaLTs who will be working with some of 
your children during the course of the academic year: 

Chevonne du Plessis: 

 

“My name is Chevonne and I am the Speech and Language Therapist working with primary and 
secondary pupils from outside the Sutton borough. I see pupils 1:1 in the Therapy Hub and sup-
port them in the classrooms at Wandle Valley Academy.  

I came to the UK in 2019, but am originally from South Africa. I can speak two languages fluently 
and really enjoy getting to know the pupils that I work with! I am at Wandle on Tuesdays and 
Thursdays, and every other Monday.  

You are most welcome to contact me at cduplessis@wandlevalleyacademy.org.uk if you have any 
questions or would like any more information.” 
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A message from SaLT 

 

Jessica Wood: 

 

“I’m Jess and I have been working with Sutton pupils at Wandle Valley since September last year. I will be leav-
ing at October half term to work at The Quad. This is really exciting for me but I will be sad to leave the won-
derful pupils and staff at Wandle who I have been lucky enough to build some great relationships with! I will 
be delivering all of my therapy sessions this half term and will write targets that will take the pupils until the 

end of the Autumn Term. I’m in school on Mondays and Thursdays and you can contact me on 07908 408702.” 

Rachel Wilson-Dickson:  

 

 “I’m Rachel, and I’ve been working at Wandle for a few years now. We all spend time working in the class-
rooms as well as seeing pupils individually to make sure that pupils’ targets are carried over into different envi-

ronments. I really enjoy spending time with the pupils; looking forward to another exciting year at Wandle!” 
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